Attachment #1

FY19 Conflict of Interest

ENRTF ID LCCMR Member
057-B

Commissioner Faber reported a conflict of interest for ENRTF ID: 057-B, “Preventing
Nitrate Contamination of Groundwater Using Perennial Grains”, Heidi Peterson.

127-C Commissioner Gibson reported a direct conflict of interest for ENRTF ID: 127-C,
“Preparing Minnesotans for Changes in Wolf Management”, David Kline -
International Wolf Center because she is a member of the board of directors.

N/A Commissioner Kari Dziedzic reminded members of a letter on file from Tom
Bottern, Senate Counsel, regarding a family member working at the DNR affirming
that it did not constitute a conflict of interest with MN DNR'’s proposals submitted.
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